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President’s Message 
By George Tavoulareas, P.E.
    President    gltpe@msn.com

*****SPECIAL NOTICE*****

Due to the impact and aftermath of Hurricane Sandy to our 
community there will be no newsletter this month.

There will be a meeting this Thursday, November 15th 2012 at 
6:30 PM.

 The topic will be a Panel discussion on Hurricane sandy and 
the  engineer's  role  in  the  recovery  effort  and  minimizing 
damage from future natural disasters. 1AIA credit 

Details to follow as they become available.
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Professional Services Directory
The Queens Chapter of the NYSSPE recommends the advertisers listed below for their 
respective products or services. However,the Queens Chapter does not take responsibility 
for these advertisers products or services.

Miles Fisher, P.E.
Fire and Building Code Services, Inc.
10 East Merrick Road, Suite 308
Valley Stream, New York 11580

Tel: 516-256-7780, Ext. 201
Fax: 516-256-7783
Cell: 516-779-7295

E-mail: miles@firecodeservices.com
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